                                                          

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

I would greatly appreciate it if you would take a few minutes to send me an email that answers the following questions. The more I know about your child, the better I can effectively meet their needs.  Please send your response by Monday, September 10th to Leroskin@cps.edu.
Thank you!  

Mrs. Roskin
Chemistry Teacher – Lane Tech College Prep

Email:  Leroskin@cps.edu
Class Website:  Roskinlanetech.weebly.com

1. What is your child’s name?

2. What do you consider to be one strength and one weakness for your child? 
3. What are your child’s interests?  

4. How does your child get to school and how long does it usually take?  
5. Does/will your child work? (If yes, where and how many hours per week) What responsibilities does your child have at home (caring for younger siblings, etc.)?  

6. What are your hopes for their academic or career future?
If there is anything else you feel might be helpful for me to know, please feel free to elaborate.  I’m looking forward to working with you this year and hope to keep the lines of communication open.  Email is by far the easiest way to get in touch with me (Leroskin@cps.edu), but you may always feel free to call if that’s more convenient.  




Things parents can do to help students succeed in chemistry class:


Encourage completion of daily homework and major assignments.


Encourage attendance at tutoring sessions (schedule will be posted on class website as soon as it’s available).


Discuss new concepts and topics at home.


Help proofread lab reports and develop formal writing skills.


Encourage extra credit work.








